
NIPPON HOSO KYOKAI 
CCHISAIWAI -CHO, CHIYODA -KU 

TOKYO, JAPAN 

March 2, 1953 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 Maple Street NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 
U. S. A. 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

With many thanks we have received your many 

reports on our mediumwave home services, which you had sent to 

the individual local stations for verification. 

I take pleasure in confirming your reports 
with our Radio Japan cards respectively. It seems to me that 
you have keen interest in listening radio. It will not be long 

time before we can have another newly designed verification card 

to add variety to you listenerst collection of QSL cards. 

For your reference, I am sending you a sheet of 

our current program schedule for international broadcast. We 
would appreciate very much your further information on the newly 
adopted frequencies as part of our sources for research in our 

shortwaves. 

AM/731 

Wishing you enjoy good reception, I remain, 

Very truly yours, 

66, 
for ISM YAMAZAKI 

Chief, International 
Broadcasting Section 


